LT

1631356

Coler, Larry

From: Kim Rodell [Kim@banko1.com]

Sent: Thursday, October {1, 2008 11:55 AM
To: Coler, Larry

Subject: Enerplus Blach 4-84-8-33 APD

Larry,

I just received word from Enerpius that the surface owner and the mineral owner are the same on the Blach 4-54-9-33
weil. Please reflect that in the APD. Again, we will not be submitting a Surface Use Agreement as it is not required.
Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you.

Kimberly Rodell

Banko Petroleum Management Inc.
303-820-4480 office

720-271-6657 cell
KimZbbankol.com




